
Kensington Conservation Commission 

June 12, 2018 

Members Present: Sydnee Goddard, Robert Gustafson, Joan Skewes, Call to Order:  7: 30 pm 

 

1. Minutes approved as revised.  

 

2.  Recycling Update   Syd called Linda Blood regarding recycling signs.  The town put notice regarding 

recycling in tax bill, information also posted on website. 

 

3.  Syd met with Phil Auger and Joe Hickey at water crossing on Hodges Conservation parcel off Moulton 

Ridge Road.  Also contacted Mark Batchelder who did work in East Kingston at crossing on conservation land.  

Mr. Batchelder thought it would take 12 wooden posts and offered to write up cost estimate for the work.  

Crossing will require a wetlands permit. 

 

4.  Mail:  members reviewed SELT letter regarding monitoring of Sargent and Asset Title, nothing of concern, 

evidence of damage from Hemlock Wholly Adelgid. 

 

Letter from RCCD re: invasive species at transfer stations and town sheds.  Syd and Joan visited town salt shed 

and observed invasive species.  

 

Meeting adjourned 8:30 pm. 

 


